Dear Parents/Carers,

We hope you all had a lovely break together. We are looking forward to welcoming you into school for many exciting events this half term.

Curriculum

	<u>Summer B</u> <u>Fun at the Seaside!</u>
<u>Focus</u>	Under the sea
	Travelling on holiday
	Clothes to wear in different
	seasons
	Where in the world shall we go?
	Send me a postcard!
	Healthy eating
	Marine life
	Fossils
	Seaside's in the past
	Compare: Now and then!
	Seaside art
<u>RE</u>	Our World
<u>Enrichment</u>	Tynemouth Aquarium

Phonics, Writing and Reading

We have covered up to unit 11 in Sounds Write. We are now starting our bridging units to help us get ready to start learning the extended code in Year 1.

Jnit 1	aimst	Unit 11 sh	
Jnit 2	пор	Unit 11 ch	
Jnit 3	bcgh	Unit 11 th	
Jnit 4	defv	Unit 11 ck	
Jnit 5	klru	Unit 11 wh	
Jnit 6	j w z	Unit 11 ng	
Jnit 7	x y ff II ss zz	Unit 11 qu	
Jnit 8	vcc cvcc	Bridging Unit ch tch	
Jnit 9	ccvc	Bridging Unit ckck	
Jnit 10	CCVCC CVCCC CCCVC	Bridging Unit w wh	

We are continuing to practice writing simple sentences and are trying to encourage the children to write independently and use their sound/word mat if needed.

Children **MUST** bring their reading folders into school on their reading day for their books to be changed.

Maths

In maths, we will be learning about sharing, grouping and even and odd. As we approach the end of term, we will be making comparisons, problem solving, looking at pattern in further detail and we will be creating maps before consolidating our units from over the year.

PE day

Our PE days are now <u>Wednesday and Friday</u>. Children can come to school dressed in their white t-shirt, plain navy shorts/ leggings or tracksuit bottoms, plain navy hoody, jumper or school jumper, trainers and coat. Uniform must be plain; <u>no logos are allowed</u>.

Forest School

Our forest school session takes place every Tuesday. Suitable footwear is advised.

Uniform and Water Bottles

Please could you ensure that the children's names are clearly shown on all uniform to prevent it from going missing. Water bottles must come into school every day.

Sun Cream

As the weather is warming up. We please ask that children have sun cream applied before school and bring a bottle into school so they can apply it again at lunch time. Sun hats/caps are also recommended.

You can find the upcoming dates to our school events on class Dojo.

We would like to thank you for your continued support.

Miss O'Reilly, Mrs Ewin and Mrs Walker